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Changes to Italgas’ calendar of corporate events 

Press Release of the results at June 30, 2022 

 
 

Milan, 15 June 2022 - Italgas announces that during yesterday’s meeting, the Board of 

Directors, chaired by Benedetta Navarra, resolved that issue of the press release concerning 

the approval of the result at June 30, 2022 has been rescheduled from 26 to 25 July 2022, 

following its approval by the Board of Director.  

 
As a result, the conference call to present the results to institutional investors and financial 

analysts will be held on the afternoon of July 25. 

 


